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Clubhouse Phone Number 

845-728-0084 

Bethlehem Rod & 

Gun Club 

 
 

 

Passing 
 

David Faircloth 
04/16/1952  --  12/31/2022 

 
Please keep David, a Sr member who joined in 2008, and his family in 

your thoughts and prayers. 
 
 
 
 

 

Get Well Soon 
 

Bob Vogel and John Mazza visited Allen Somer Jan 3rd at a rehab 
facility. He was in good spirits and asked us to let the club members 
know he is always reflecting and thinking of us; we wish Allen a speedy 
recovery. 
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October 2022 Meeting & Pig Roast 

Thank you, Joseph Valastro, for the pictures. 
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Thank you again Joseph Valastro for 
the pictures! 

 

 

2022 Leaf Cleanup 
 

November work party leaf cleanup and other tasks.  The button buck 
was taken by member Dan Toombs on club property. 
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Club Pictures 
 

Thank you, Michael Sano, for the pictures that show the beauty of our 
club. 
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Bethlehem Rod and Gun Club, Inc. 

372 New Unionville Rd 

Plattekill, NY 12568 
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Club Notary Service: 

 

Contact member:  

David Krawiec 

 

tele.: 845-542-1287 
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Bethlehem Rod and Gun Club, Inc. 

372 New Unionville Rd 

Plattekill, NY 12568 

  

 

 

 

            


